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Public Meeting for the Orientations of the Marché de l’Ouest  

Re-imagine, Dream and Plan our City Together!  
 

Dollard-des-Ormeaux, June 18, 2024 — As part of the revision of the Urban 
Planning Program and as a follow-up to the Open House event held on April 4 and 
6, 2024, the City of Dollard-des-Ormeaux invites its residents to a public meeting 
regarding the Marché de l'Ouest. In response to a request from Council, this 
meeting is a continuation of the participatory process and aims to further explore 
the question and listen to the ideas of our citizens. 

The Marché de l'Ouest was identified as one of the areas with potential for 
transformation in the preliminary orientations of the draft Urban Planning 
Program, which were unveiled to the entire city in March 2024. This public 
meeting will provide an opportunity for a constructive exchange between City 
professionals and citizens, in order to define a vision and the expectations for the 
eventual redevelopment of the Marché de l’Ouest landsite. 

This public meeting will be held on Wednesday June 19 at the Civic Center at 
7 p.m. We encourage residents to register in great numbers and to come and 
share their ideas in a convivial space, so that we can re-imagine, dream and plan 
our city together! 
 
"Council wants to hear from YOU, DDO residents! The purpose of this consultation   
is to give a voice to our residents so that the future of the Marché can reflect the 
desires of our community", expressed Mayor Alex Bottausci. 

You can find out more about this public meeting, the revision process of the urban 
planning program and our participatory approach on our website. For any further 
questions or information, please contact us at the following address: 
consultation@ddo.qc.ca or by phone at 514 684-1012 ext. 2400. 
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Personne contact : 
Mariam Missilmani 
514 684-1012, poste 1606 
mmissilmani@ddo.qc.ca — ville.ddo.qc.ca 
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